
CYPRESS SPRINGS HIGH SCHOOL 
2018-2019 STUDENT PARKING PROCESS NOTIFICATION 

 

For the upcoming school year Cypress Springs High School will be utilizing our School Cash 
Online system for student parking.   

• Beginning August 15th parking applications will be available on School Cash Online for 
Seniors.  

• August 23rd parking applications will be available on School Cash Online for Juniors and 
Seniors.   

• After August 31st School Cash Online will be the only way to purchase parking passes. After 
this date in order to obtain student parking permits, payment and selection of the desired 
parking lot must be completed by the parent or student online. No cash or check will be 
accepted. 

 
This will certainly require your attention to ensure you are prepared to purchase your student’s 
parking sticker PROMPTLY and ACCURATELY as the parking spaces will be assigned on a first 
purchased, first served basis for ALL students. 
 
Information for parents & students to know: 

• If you do not see one of the lots listed below available, the lot is sold out. Lot selection is 
completed by parent/student as part of the online payment process. 

1. Blue Lot – (near Auditorium/Band Hall) 
2. Red Lot – (near Natatorium) 
3. Athletic Lot – (Rear of building, student athletes only) 

• Seniors get priority – (purchase window -- August 15th until sold out) 
• Juniors – (purchase window --- August 23st – until sold out) 
• Online student parking registration requires the successful completion/uploading of the 

following: 
1. Student Parking Registration Form 
2. $50 credit/debit card payment 
3. Photo of student’s valid Texas Driver’s License – Driver Permits not accepted 

 
 
  
                
                
                         
       
                 
 
 



 
 
 

 


